ALL INDIA ASSOCIATION OF COAL EXECUTIVES (AIACE)

(Regd. under The Trade Union Act 1926; Regd. No. 546 / 2016)
302, Block No. - 304, RamKrishna Enclave, Nutan Chowk, Sarkanda, Bilaspur (CG});
Email: centralaiace@gmail.com; Ph. 9907434051

AIACE/CENTRAL/2018/ 27 Dated -- 11/5/2018
To

The CMD
BCCL Dhanabd

Sub:- Refund of deducted PLRS(Rs 8300/) amount to Sri G K Roy(Employee no-
90007212 ), retired GM(Mining), BCCL ,CV Area.

Dear Sir,

It is brought to your kind notice that deducted PLRS amount has been refunded
to most of the executives of BCCL. But, Sri G K Roy has not been refunded till
date. He retired on 30/4/2011 from CV Area, He is in acute financial crisis and at
present admitted in CMC Vellore for his treatment.

It is requested to direct concerned officials for refund of PLRS(Rs 8300/) amount
to Sri G K Roy.

Regards,

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

CC-- D(P)/D(F). BCCL Dhanbad.



